
Over the Christmas season their HAF club will be running on 20th & 21st 

December 2022 and 3rd & 4th of January 2023.  

 

Their sessions will run 9am-3pm from our setting at 64 Whitehall Lane, Grays, 

Essex, RM17 6SH.  

 

Their provision will for Primary aged children and parents can book by emailing 

them at contact@monarchschildcare.co.uk.  

 

The primary contact’s for their project is Mrs Simone Peters and Miss Amy Rice 

and the contact number is 01375 399 655. 
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